
  

Premium Quality School Uniforms at Competitive Prices 

Official Supplier   

Dear Parents / Carers 
 
As we approach another summer and following government guidelines, we would like to outline how we can 
help make your ‘back to school’ shopping experience as easy and effortless as possible while keeping you 
safe.  

 

In-store Purchase (appointment system between 9.30am and 3pm daily) 
During July, August and September, we will be offering a 15-minute appointment system tailored to your 
needs. This will reduce
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